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The BOARD OF DIRECTORS would like to welcome Harold Honnoll to the Board. Bryan Cross resigned
due to personal reasons.

An Audit was conduct of Green Oaks Golf Club and there was found that some members were behind in
their dues. If at all possible please catch this up as soon as possible. The Board knows that these are hard
times and are willing to work with anyone. Please send a letter to the Board stating what you can do to bring
your dues current, and again they are willing to work with you.

We have two new members: JAMES HORTON AND LARRY FUNDERBURK. Please welcome these new
members and show them that they made a great choice in joining Green Oaks Golf Club.

We are getting into that time of year where you wont be playing as much golf as you normally do, some of the
members have mentioned that they would like to have Boo-Ray, Texas Western, Gin Rummy or any other type
tournament on Saturdays during these colder week ends. We have a very fine dining or meeting area that we can use,
by doing this all members may come. Also it will let the members get to meet those that they don't know. This may
lead to bigger and better things for the Club.

This area can also be rented by the members and others for functions, it is a real neat area that is not used enough.

Congratulations are in order for Greg Bryant and William Bartowick for their Holes-in-One. I am sorry guys that I
don't have the holes that you made them. This is a good time to remind everyone we have a HOLE-IN-ONE CLUB
if you make a Hole-in-One you get $5.00 from every other one (male or female) that is in this club.

LADIES MARK YOUR CALENDER FOR THE LOGO CHRISTMAS PARTY ON DECEMBER 6, 2011 AT 7:00
P.M. THIS IS ALWAYS A SPECIAL TIME OF THE YEAR AND AS TRADITION GOES THE LADIES HAVE
ALWAYS LOOKED FORWARD TO THIS ENJOYABLE EVENT (SOME OF THE LADIES THINK THE MEN
ENJOY IT BETTER THOUGH). THE HAM AND TURKEY ALONG WITH CHICKEN-N-DRESSING WILL BE
PROVIDED. PLEASE BRING A COVERED DISH TO GO WITH THESE ITEMS. ALSO DON'T FORGET TO
BRING A WRAPPED CHRISTMAS ORNAMENT FOR DIRTY SANTA. PLEASE KEEP THE PRICE $10.00
AND UNDER. FUN TO BE HAD BY ALL. P.S. YOUR SPOUSE OR FRIEND IS WELCOMED TO COME AND
EAT WITH THE OTHER FELLOWS.

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO THE ONES THAT HAVE WORKED AND/OR DONATED TIME,
MATERIALS OR MONEY. NAMES DON'T HAVE TO BE CALLED YOU KNOW WHO YOU ARE AND A
GREAT MANY MORE KNOW ALSO. THESE DONATIONS HELP OFFSET THE COSTS OF PROJECTS.

TO ALL OF OUR MEMBERS:
A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR !!!!

Website : greenoaksgolfcourse.com
On Facebook :green oaks golf club



